
Subject: FW: Eversource proposed rate increase 

From: Mark Tellier <iknockonwood@comcast.net> 
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 1:15 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Eversource proposed rate increase 

JATTENTION: This email has originated from outside of the organization. Do not open attachments or click on 
!links unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

06/06/19 
I am writing you today asking that you do not approve Eversource requested change of rates. 
Eversource rates are already insanely high when you include all their distribution fees. They are receiving money from 
the federal government for improvements and now they want to add 2.9% to residential customers. 
I hope that New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission will not influenced by Eversorce lobbying dollars such as: 

House Charles Bass (R-NH) $52,700 

House Frank Guinta (R-NH) $32,000 

House Ann Kuster (D-NH) $28,500 

House Jeb Bradley (R-NH) $24,583 

Senate John E Sununu (R-NH) r$22,000 

Senate Maggie Hassan (D-NH) $17,550 

Please consider the residents of NH who are already being over charged for electricity before the lobbyist dollars and 
vote down the rate increase. 

Regards, 
Mark Tel fier 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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